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Dear Valued Cornerstone Community Bank Customer, 
  
Cornerstone Community Bank previously shared the news that they were joining forces 
with Horicon Bank. We are happy to share that your account at Cornerstone Community 
Bank will become a part of Horicon Bank in September 2023.  
 
Timeline of September Conversion: 
Cornerstone Community Bank will close at 5 p.m. on Friday, September 15, and remain 
closed on Saturday, September 16. The branches will reopen on Monday, September 18, 
as Horicon Bank branches. 
 
Helpful Checklist for Conversion: 
On the back of this letter, we are sharing a checklist that will help prepare you for the 
transition to Horicon Bank. We encourage you to review and retain the enclosed 
transition-related material to assist in a smooth conversion.  
  
We will be sending additional communication in the future. You should have recently 
received your Welcome Packet, Schedule of Important Dates, and material that will help 
you transition your digital services, debit cards and loan servicing agreements. Our 
goal is a smooth transition – with as little disruption to your life as possible. 
  
If you have any questions, we are here to help. Simply stop by a Cornerstone 
Community Bank or Horicon Bank branch, give us a call at our toll free number 
specifically dedicated to Cornerstone Community Bank Customers - 833.960.0103 or 
visit www.horiconbank.com for more details about this merger. 
  
Sincerely, 

  
Frederick C. Schwertfeger 
President 
Horicon Bank 

http://www.horiconbank.com/

